
COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD Board Meeting May 26, 1999

The May Board Meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held at the home of Judy
Stanton. The following board members were present: Ranell Hanson, Judy Stanton, Diane
Eardley, Beth Jones, Suzy Carter, Karin Cooper, Ellen Richardson, Sandy Wilmot,
Debbie Sayers and Betty Kelley.

The meeting was opened at 7:05 P.M. by Ranell Hansen. The minutes of the last meetings
were approved as written.

WORKSHOP - Karin Cooper reported the Young workshop had 22 participants and the
Timms workshop has a waiting list. Blanche Young is sending some books for our library.

COMMUNITY QUILTS - Suzy Carter has reserved June 26 for the next workshop at the
Samarkand Craft Room.. Contrary to rumors, the management of Samarkand is more than
agreeable to our continuing to meet at the facility.

DOOR PRIZES - Debbie Sayers said sales are up for tickets and we will continue with the
present distribution method of two tickets per lot.

NEWSLEfTER - Ranell would like to compare current printing costs versus those of the
previous printer, but current bill is not yet in.

OLD BUSINESS - Location search .:we will meet at St. Andrews at 12:00 May 28 to
view the site as a group.

The Program Committee met in the past month and there was concensus the program
chairperson for 2001 needed to be "on board" as soon as possible as scheduling of
speakers needs to be done with more and more lead time. According to our bylaws election
to this position is done at the November meeting. Therefore, it was moved by Diane
Eardley "Realizing scheduling for speakers often requires lead time of over a year, we
support these bookings be made by the current second vice president even though it
exceeds the current year." Motion seconded by Debbie Sayers and unanimously passed.

NEW BUSINESS - All is set for our participation at Stowe House on July 4.

An investigatory and informational meeting re the possibility of having a quilt show in
2000 will be held at Samarkand on June 23 at 7:00 P.M.

There were no announcements and the meeting was closed at 8:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Betty Kelley


